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To the Redevelopment Board 

  

In reviewing the latest submission of the applicant for 1207-

1211 I noticed that a key argument is based upon the assumption 

that the principal use of the proposed project is not 

residential.  There seems to be some confusion over the 

distinction between residential district and residential use.  The 

attached table from the zoning bylaw clarifies that a hotel is 

defined as a residential use (by special permit) in a B4 

district.  This particular project does not meet the requirements 

of 5.3.6 for bonus provisions. 

  

Don Seltzer 

 



 
  



 
  
 


